
                          

 

 
 

10th December 2010 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by Taicom that the following D-Sub connector parts will have a plating material change to 
improve durability.  
 
Currently the front and rear outer shell are Tin plated this will be replaced with a Nickel plating process; the change 
will come into effect for all manufacturing batches after November 2010. 
 
Part numbers affected. 
 

TT09MB          TT09FB          TD09FB          TD09MB         THD15FB        THD15MB 
TT15MB          TT15FB          TD15FB          TD15MB         THD26FB        THD26MB 
TT25MB          TT25FB          TD25FB          TD25MB         THD44FB        THD44MB 
TT37MB          TT37FB          TD37FB          TD37MB 
TT50MB          TT50FB          TD50FB          TD50MB 

 
There is no change to the form, fit and function of the parts.  
 
Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our warehouse facility therefore it may take some time for this change to filter 
through to customer deliveries of the above part numbers. Please make the relevant person(s) in your organisation 
aware of this change. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 

 


